
 

 

02.04.25 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is getting towards the time of year when we are beginning to think about our traditional end of Y6 show. This 
year, it will be performed at the Forum Theatre at Harrogate Grammar School in the evenings of Monday 14th and 
Tuesday 15th July. It is always a fantastic way for the children to finish off their time at Western.  
 
We would like to invite all our Y6 children to audition for a main part in this show. We will mainly need good actors, 
but singers and dancers are also required. Auditions will be held on Friday 25th April. 
 
If your child would like to audition, they will need to prepare a song, a dance or a piece of acting to show us. This 
could be as simple as reading a poem out loud. Children can audition individually or as part of a small group. 
If your child chooses not to audition, they will still be part of the show either as a minor character or as part of the 
chorus. 
 
Please contact me at school if you have any questions about this. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Suzanne Brooke 
Y5/6 Phase Leader 
Brookes@wes.rklt.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


